From: <u>Terry Davies</u>

To:
Official Information

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 605115

Date: Tuesday, 15 August 2017 02:40:45 p.m.

Dear Mr Sheppard

Thank you for your enquiry regarding the tender process for major concerts. The process to secure artists can take quite some time and is not always an easy one due the many contributing factors in making a tour come together. Each venue is subject to all of these factors. Dunedin Venues Management Limited (DVML) is not at liberty to divulge previous or future negotiations due to confidentiality agreements entered into with each Promoter but would like to assure you that Forsyth Barr Stadium now has an excellent reputation with international promoters and it is definitely on their radar. We are thrilled with the variety of shows we have successfully secured since the Stadium opened six years ago and with that an economic contribution to the city at an estimated \$165m. We continue to work hard at making a positive impact for our region.

Yours sincerely

Terry Davies



130 Anzac Avenue, PO Box 5506, Dunedin 9058

T +64 3 479 2823 •FP 0800 24 64 64

www.dunedinvenues.co.nz•www.forsythbarrstadium.co.nz



the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

Scanned by **Trustwave SEG** - Trustwave's comprehensive email content security solution. Download a free evaluation of Trustwave SEG at www.trustwave.com